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Jane Tucker

From: Austwick, Katherine [katherine austwick@environment-agency.gov uk]

Sent: 24 April 2012 11:59
To: Jane Tucker
Subject: FW. Consultation on planning application 3/2012/0277 Clitheroe Royal Grammar School,

-.Chatburn Road, Clitheroe
Attachments: 12 0277 consult env agt pdf
Dear Ms Tucker

Thank you for your consultation on the above application. On this occasion | can confim that we have no
comments to make.

Regards

Katherine Austwick
Planning Liaison Officer

From: Jane Tucker [mailto: Jane. Tucker@ribblevalley.gov.uk]

Sent: 23 April 2012 11:46

To: NWNorthPlanning

Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2012/0277 Clitheroe Royal Grammar School, Chatburn

Road, Clitheroe

Click hete to report this email as spam.

Please can we have your comments on the above planning application? | have attached the formal
consultation letter, and here is a link to view the submitted docurments on our website
http:/fwww_ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_search.php

<<12 0277 consult env agt pdf>>

Jane Tucker| Planning Reception|

Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe, Lancashire BB7
2RA

T: 01200 414499 F: 01200 414487| E: jane tucker(@ribblevalley gov.uk| W:
www.ribblevalley.gov.uk

Best in the country for customer satisfaction — 94 per cent of Ribble Valley

residents are satisfied with life in the borough (Place Survey 2009)
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